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From: pbscommissions
To: James Feenan; Julia Krog; Jocelyn Gonzalez-Thies
Subject: FW: Low Intensity Camping
Date: Wednesday, July 31, 2024 12:07:44 PM

 
 

From: Michael Rees <chief8100@albionfire.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 31, 2024 11:41 AM
To: pbscommissions <pbscommissions@mendocinocounty.gov>
Subject: Low Intensity Camping
 

 
Good morning,
I am writing in regards to the new proposed Commercial Use Type, Transient Habitation-Low
Intensity Camping.  Over the past 5+ years our fire district has responded to numerous incidents and
complaints at “Hip Camp” locations within our fire district.  Although we support the need for some
kind regulation of these occupancies, at this time We would like to request a delay of approval of
this item until local Fire and EMS agencies can fully weigh in on the impacts and issues that have and
may arise with these campsites.
 
Thank you
 
Michael Rees
Chief
Albion-Little River Fire Protection District
PO Box 634
Albion, CA 95410
W-707-684-1092
chief8100@albionfire.com
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